
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Wednesday 27th November 2019 

 
Dear Parents/Carers, 

 
During this academic year we are holding a number of ‘House Days’. This is where 
children will be split into their individual houses (Plym, Tamar, Tavy and Lynher) for the 
day and will work with other children from Foundation up to Year 6 on a range of creative 
projects. It’s a chance for siblings and children from different classes to work together 
alongside teachers they do not normally see. 
 
The first of these will be on Friday 6th December and will be looking at different 
Christmas traditions from around the world. 
 
Children will register in their regular classes and then split for the day, returning to their 
class to leave school through their normal exit at the end of the day. Lunches will be 
ordered as usual. 
 
To give the children a sense of team spirit, they may wear a coloured t-shirt or jumper in 
the colour of their house team along with their regular school uniform bottom half. 
 
Your child should remain in this house team throughout their time at Weston Mill, and the 
coloured tops can be used for future house days and sports day (when we get there). 
 
For your information, the house team names and colours are as follows: 
 
Plym – Green 
Tamar – Red 
Tavy – Yellow 
Lynher - Blue 
 
If you have any queries regarding house teams, please speak to you child’s class 
teacher. 
 
 
Kind Regards, 
 
 
 
 
Mr Wilkins 
Assistant Head of School. 
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